
- - - - - - _ - _ . _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

'

,.- .- :, .- . , ,
, ,

,

AUG 1 G 198?.
.

Docket No. 50-147

Northrop Corporation
Northrop Research and Technology Center
One Research Park
Palos Verdes Peninsula, California 90274

Attention: Dr. Walter E. Crandall, Chairman
Corporate Radiation Committee

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 9, 1982, informing

us of the steps you have taken to correct the items which
we brouhht to your attention in our letter dated July 27, 1982.
Your corrective actions will be verified during a future
inspettion.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch No. 1

bec: Document Control Desk (RIDS)
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9 August 1982

United States Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
Region V
Suite 210
1450 Maria Lane
Walnut Creek, CA. 94596

Attention: Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Chief
Reactor Operations Project Branch

Subject: Reply to Notice of One Item of Noncompliance

Gentlemen:

In accordance with Section 2.201 of NRC's " Rules of Practice", Part
2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, this letter is written to
explain and to describe the corrective action taken to prevent any
further violations as noted in your letter of 27 July 1982.

Violation No.1:

A qualified Health Physicist was not present at the
Reactor Safeguards Subcommittee's quarterly meeting
on 14 October 1931 as specified in the Technical
Specifications, Section H, " Administrative Require-
ments", Part 2, paragraph 3.

Corrective Action:

1 All future meetings will be scheduled so that the
Health Physicist is in attendance. The certifica-
tion of additional personnel as Health Physicist
will assure compliance with the Technical Specifica-
tions.

If you require any more information, please contact the undersigned.
|

Very truly yours,

WmE.[>a
| WEC;rb Walter E. Crandall, Chairman

Corporate Radiation Committee
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